
 
 
November 13, 2020 
 
Greetings from the North! 
 
October is a month of change and thankfulness.  By the beginning of the 
month, the leaves had already changed colour and the weather had become 
pleasantly cool. 
 
We had been working on a door hanger with an introduction to our family, a 
gospel message, and an invitation to Snow Lake Baptist Church.  Once the 
design was finished, we emailed the file to a professional printer.  The hangers 
arrived this past month.  One hundred percent of the church members were 
involved in distributing over 500 leaflets throughout the town.  What a blessing! 
 
Two cases of COVID were announced in the Town of Snow Lake a few days 
after the door hanger blitz.  Many local residents became increasingly alarmed 
and fearful.  They began to demand that tighter restrictions be put in place.  
We were disappointed as we had just distributed the invitations.  Please pray 
for wisdom as we want to finish blitzing the surrounding area. We had two 
people who stated that they would come to church, but they did not show up.  
One lady was really amused and thought this was a novel way to introduce 
oneself to the town.  We were encouraged and blessed to spread the Gospel 
in a positive manner. 
 
The children had been learning the books of the Bible in Sunday School during 
the past few months.  It was wonderful to hear the oldest class sing their way 
through the books of the Bible as a special song one Sunday morning. 
 
We are adjusting to life in the North.  At least 70 centimeters (27.6 inches) of 
snow fell within 10 days.  We kept busy shovelling!  The children also helped 
Mom and Dad haul 2 loads of wood between snowstorms.  Our family is very 
thankful for a comfortable house and a warm woodstove. 
 
We appreciate the many notes, prayers, and gifts that have been sent this past 
month.  These mean more than words can express.  
 
Prayer Requests 
Gospel to change lives Door hangers to impact hearts 
The right employment as deputation has been suspended 
 
Serving together, 
 
David, Nadine, Abigail, Paul, and Noah Muckle 

 


